John Gussman

I wanted to let you know I fully upport the Port Angeles City Council decision - Option 5

We need to factor in to its cleanup cost analysis impacts to fish, wildlife, the environment and
human health. All contaminated soils should be removed, and removal of all concrete pads and
pilings. Ensure Ennis Creek is restored to its original shape and meanders.

This cleanup is so very important and Dept. of Ecology should do the right thing and fix all the
damage that humans have done. If we can easily break it we should be able to fix it. thanks, John
Gussman



